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Press release 29 January 2025 

 

Jonas Hjelm to leave the Saab 

Group Management team 

 
Jonas Hjelm, currently Senior Vice President and Head 

of Government Affairs, will leave his position and the 

Group Management team to become Senior Advisor at 

Saab.  

 
The Government Affairs function will be headed by Per de la Gardie, currently 

Head of Government Affairs Sweden at Saab, as interim until a permanent 

replacement has been appointed. The function will report to Anders Carp, Deputy 

CEO, and this change will take effect on 29 January 2025.  

“I would like to thank Jonas for his strong contributions to Saab’s Group 

Management over several years and look forward to continuing to work with him 

in his new role,” says Micael Johansson, President and CEO of Saab.  
 

 

Saab is a leading defence and security company with an enduring mission, to help nations keep their 

people and society safe. Empowered by its 24,000 talented people, Saab constantly pushes the 

boundaries of technology to create a safer and more sustainable world. Saab designs, manufactures 

and maintains advanced systems in aeronautics, weapons, command and control, sensors and 

underwater systems. Saab is headquartered in Sweden. It has major operations all over the world and 

is part of the domestic defence capability of several nations. 
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